
Coach Committee 
 
All, 
 
Please see below as report items from the coaches committee: 
 
1) Morgan and I are in the preparation stages to get Zones coaching 
information sent out to our colleagues.  Things should be going out 
within the next week.  Our goal is to put together a staff that will 
truly offer the best of what our LSC has to offer! :) 
 
2) Coach of the year voting, with awards ceremony now done in 
September, is this something we should be conducting following 
Long Course season.  Guidance on timeline for getting this started 
is needed as it's a change in timing from previous years. 
 
3) Wish to raise the discussion on adjusting our Championship 
Meet series format (consider moving 8 and under champs meet to 
back end of series).  More specifically, truly want to consider moving 
back to a B/C and A/BB champs format in the future.  Question- 
Are we truly servicing the entirity of our athletes in the current 
format. 
 
4) Anthony Pederson (RAYS) is currently in Colorado Springs at 
Leadership Summit representing VA Swimming.  Will have him 
report back on items learned upon his return. 
 
 5) Coaches committee supports joint TAC/ODAC bid to host an 8 
and Under Championship meet in Southeastern District.   
 
I think that covers all of our items. 
 
Mike	


